
Have you been thinking of volunteering your time? 
Are you interested in meeting new and interesting people? 

The Ankali Project has been training volunteers to  
provide emotional and social support to people living  
with HIV/AIDS since 1985.

We are currently recruiting for our next volunteer training 
workshop, being held over two consecutive weekends:  
9, 10 & 16, 17 November, 2013.

If you’re friendly, and accepting, can  
spare some time each week, please call  
9332 9742 or email Ankali 
ankali@sesiahs.health.nsw.gov.au
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